This Operational Alert is being issued pursuant to Section 20, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff and shall constitute
notice of Force Majeure under Section 8, GT&C of EGT’s Tariff to notify all parties of unplanned
maintenance on EGT’s BT-1 Line located in EGT’s North Pooling Area.

This unplanned maintenance will continue until further notice. During this time shippers with delivery
points located on EGT’S BT-1 System, Line T and JM-1 may be impacted, including Firm and EFT services.
Contract overrun and other interruptible services will be limited. Shippers may experience lower than
normal operating pressures based on operating conditions.

Should any of the details of this unplanned maintenance change, EGT will notify its shippers by
updating this posting.

EGT will schedule nominations on each impacted day in accordance with its tariff. This alert will
remain in effect until further notice.

If you have any questions concerning this alert, please contact your Marketing Representative.



